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Dear Union Family,

 

As we approach our much-anticipated spring break, I want to take a moment to reflect on the collective 

perseverance we have demonstrated throughout this academic year. We have faced a multitude of 

challenges, yet we have remained committed to serving offices, schools, students, and communities 

with dedication and resilience. Despite the obstacles we have encountered, we have continued to 

prioritize the education and growth for the children of Baltimore City regardless of the circumstances. 

Our unwavering dedication is a testament to the strength of our professionalism and our enduring 

commitment to excellence.

 

As we prepare to recharge and rejuvenate during the much needed and well-deserved spring break, let 

us take a moment to celebrate our progress and the resilience that has carried us through thus far. Let 

us also use this time to reflect on the lessons we have learned and the opportunities to continue 

growing more as a unified group of leaders. In the spirit of perseverance, let us return from our break 

with renewed energy and determination to continue our important work. Together, we can overcome 

any obstacle and ensure that PSASA remains a force to be reckoned with and a Union that is respected 

across the district. 

 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication and commitment to each other. I am proud to stand 

alongside each of you as we strive to make a difference in the lives of our students.

 

Wishing you a restful, safe and rejuvenating spring break.

 

 

#TUT

In solidarity,

 Stay Up To Date With Union News And 

Information On Our PSASA Website!

Scan Here 

Or Go To:  www.mypsasa.org

Retirement Planning
We have investment plans with Jacob William Advisory. Partnering with this 
company allows for some free services for our PSASA members. They offer 
help with estimating pension and social security payments upon 
retirement, advisement on retirement planning and a review of your 
finances prior to retirement. Our Senior Advisor, Ryan Cooley, is available to 
meet with you in person or via zoom at no charge. You may email him at 
rcooley@jacobwilliam.com or on the phone at 410-821-6724
 

5 ways to wellbeing
Connect = spend time developing and nurturing 
friendly relationships
Be active = find an activity that you enjoy which keeps 
you active 
Take notice = be more aware of the present moment
Keep learning = learn new skills which give you a sense 
of achievement 
Give = help others or even simply just give others a 
smile

 
 
 
 

Wellness Strategies

March 
Membership 
Meeting will 

be held 
virtually on 
Thursday, 
March 21, 

2024 
beginning at 

5PM. 
Please join us!


